
  
 

 
 
 
 

      
 
 

In every financial year, in every relationship, lies an opportunity for 
genuine collaboration. 

May we continue to walk with confidence in the new year and  
together reach for the highest of aspirations. 

       
 

   

 
Dear Customers, 
Dear Business Partners, 
 
 
An eventful and emotional year is drawing to a close. A year that on the one hand saw  
considerable suffering and sorrow in crisis areas, but on the other brought us beautiful and  
pleasing things. Let us hope that the positive will prevail in the future and that more peaceful 
and calmer times will soon return. 
 
We would like to thank you most sincerely for your trust and loyalty in the year that is coming to 
an end. We look forward to the continuation of our positive business relations, with pleasant 
encounters and interesting tasks. 
 
We wish you and your families a peaceful festive season, a happy Christmas as well as the best 
of luck, every success and your good health in the New Year. 
 
 
With best regards, 
 
Your Swissdis team 

 

 

  

 


